
General Committee Meeting Thursday June 11th 1936. 

 

Present: E Raines in the Chair.  

Messrs H L Boardman, R Bennett, Jas Kershaw, J H Barratt, S Hall, G Robson, R Wood, W H 

Andrew and J Gibson. 

 

The Minutes of last meeting held May 14th were read and adopted. 

 

The following duly nominated and seconded were passed for membership by ballot:- 

Reginald Holmes, Leslie S Ashton, Joseph Hague, Mrs P McCarthy, Miss Roberts, Mrs W 

McCarthy, and Marian Elson, and Mrs L S Ashton for honorary membership. 

 

The following accounts were was passed for payment: - Stamford Estate 45/-/-, S 

Sidebottom Ltd 5/6/5, J Waterhouse & Co 3/2/11, J W Hall Ltd 2/0/7, Jones Music Shop 15/-, 

Total £56-4-11. 

 

A letter from the Officers Mess was read stating that they would be sorry to sever their 

connection with the Club and accepting the proposal to pay £7/10 per annum during such 

time as they only have a few players. The Committee thanked the Secretary for his services 

in this matter. 

 

A letter from the Ladies Committee was read stating that in answer to the secretary’s letter 

they had passed a resolution that the Ladies allow the Gentlemen “right of way” on 

Saturdays and that they would post a notice to this effect. 

 

The suggestion book was produced and contained the suggestion that the steps leading up 

to the Gents Locker Room receive attention as they were considered dangerous. It was 

decided that this matter receive attention. 

 

The sub-committee consisting of Messrs Raines, Kershaw, Barratt and Gibson reported their 

meeting in reference to Brennan and the Shop and the minute of such meeting was as 

follows: -That no useful purpose could be served in pursuing the matter further and that 

Brennan should be given notice. 

 

After considerable discussion it was decided that the question of Brennan and the Shop be 

left over until the next monthly meeting. 

 

The Minutes of the House, Handicap and Greens Committees were passed as read. 

 

 

E Raines  

9·7·36.  


